CERTIFICATION OF ADOPTION OF
THE
WICHITA-SEDGWICK COUNTY COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

I, Dale Miller, Director of the Metropolitan Area Planning Department, and
Secretary for the Metropolitan Area Planning Commission, hereby certify that the
attached Community Investments Plan 2015-2035 is a true and correct copy of the new
Wichita-Sedgwick County Comprehensive Plan adopted by the Metropolitan Area

Planning Commission on November 19, 2015.

LML

~  Dale Miller, Dirgctor
Metropolitan Afrea Planning Department




